United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Mid-Pacific Regional Office
2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, CA 95825-1898

FEB 2 2 2019

IN REPLY REFER TO:

MP-410
WTR:4.00

Arvin-Edison Water Storage District
Mr. Jeevan Muhar
Engineer-Manager

20401 Bear Mountain Blvd.

P.O. Box 175

Arvin, CA 93203

Subject: Arvin-Edison Water Storage District 5-Year Water Management Plan
Dear Mr. Muhar,

Reclamation is pleased to inform you that Arvin-Edison Water Storage District’s 5-year Water
Management Plan (Plan), dated October 2018, passed internal review and was posted on the
Federal Register 2/14/2019.

Due to a delay in the Reclamation’s surnaming process for the Federal Register Notice, this
office will consider the Plan finalized by December 31, 2018, due date for our records.

Sincerely,

Ot Conitas

Heather Casillas
Chief, Program Management Branch

ce: Fernando Ceja, Engineer Technician
20401 Bear Mountain Blvd.
P.O. Box 175
Arvin, CA 93203



